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A Note from the Editors 
 
Dear Reader, 
 
Through the amazing patience, perseverance, and flexibility of our authors, 
reviewers, and editing committee, the editorial team of the Waterloo 
Historical Review is happy to announce the long–awaited arrival 2023–
2024 edition of the journal. We extend a heartfelt thank you to our authors 
and reviewers to sticking with us through a chaotic and educational period 
of review, revision, and growth. 
 

Our very best, 
The Editors 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


